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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
May 25, 1972

*1  Mr. J. Philip Rembert
Director
Community Information Center, Inc.
P. O. Box 1465
Sumter, South Carolina 29150

Dear Mr. Rembert:
In answer to your recent inquiry addressed to the Attorney General, this is to advise that the General Assembly by Act R 1341,
approved May 6, 1972, abolished the requirement that ballots not be counted in multi-seat races if the voter marks less than the
total number of candidates to be elected. A person's ballot will still not be counted for a particular office if he votes for more
candidates than the total number to be elected.
 Very truly yours,

Robert W. Brown
Assistant Attorney General
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